
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MARCH 4, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 4 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? IT’S GREAT 

LETTER WRITING WEATHER ISN’T IT?  

SOME OF YOU ARE TAKING ADVANTAGE AND GETTING YOUR LETTERS INTO US EARLY. 

BOB FROM HATLEY EMAILED HIS LETTER: 

Getting my letter (email letter) in early so I don't have to keep kicking myself for not doing it yet as I listen 

the rest of the month to the reminders to do so. WRVM's ministry means more to me that I can say in 

words. It has definitely brought me closer to the Lord, it encourages me and has helped me grow in ways I 

never would have imagined. Thank you for your faithfulness and dedication to the ministry. I know all who 

work at the station see their work not as a job, but as service to the Lord and I trust you each have a great 

reward in Eternity for your faithfulness and dedication.  

As for the replacement for "Walk In The Word", I vote to fill the spot with music as you have been doing. 

I HAVE HAD LISTENERS TELL ME THAT EVERYTIME THEY HEARD OUR REMINDERS TO 

WRITE THEY FELT GUILTY FOR NOT HAVING DONE SO. WELL, DO AS BOB AND OTHERS 

HAVE DONE. WRITE EARLY!  

AND DID YOU CATCH HIS LAST COMMENT? THAT’S AN ANSWER TO OUR QUESTION OF 

THE MONTH. WOULD YOU LIKE US TO CONTINUE WITH MUSIC AT 3:00 PM OR FIND A 

REPLACEMENT PROGRAM FOR WALK IN THE WORD.  

OTHER QUESTIONS WE WOULD LIKE TO KNOW THE ANSWERS TO ARE: WHAT PROGRAMS 

YOU LISTEN FOR? HOW LONG YOU HAVE LISTENED? WHERE DO YOU LISTEN FROM? HOW 

HAS LISTENING HELPED YOU IN YOUR WALK WITH CHRIST? JUST A FEW THINGS TO GET 

YOU STARTED. 

THERE ARE SEVERAL WAYS TO WRITE. THE TRADITIONAL LETTER IS STILL #1. EMAILS 

ARE GOOD. AND SOME EVEN CHOOSE TO WRITE THEIR LETTER IN THE COMMENTS BOX 

OF OUR ONLINE GIVING FORM. IT’S AN EASY WAY TO BOTH HELP SUPPORT US AND GIVE 

US THE FEEDBACK WE DESIRE. BY THE WAY, THE ONLINE GIVING FORM GIVES YOU THE 

OPTION OF SIGNING UP FOR OUR EZ-GIVING PLAN. WE NEED MORE LISTENERS 

SUPPORTING US ON A MONTHLY BASIS. SPRING LETTER MONTH WOULD BE A GREAT 

TIME TO START! OR ASK FOR INFORMATION WHEN YOU WRITE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


